
Oregon Senate Bill 941  
 

Against 
  
I am being denied the purchase of a weapon. I was approved last month and nothing has changed 
for me. I called the number to the Oregon State Police to challenge it that day. No return call to 
explain why. I called multiple times the next day, no reply. I called the court to see if I have a warrant 
out for me, they said no. I have not got a call back to find out why. 
 
Duane Taylor 
Lane County 
541-255-3308 
 

 

 


